
Help4Kids is collecting: 
 

Vienna Sausage 
Cheese or P-nut Butter Crackers 
Juice Drinks, Ramen Noodles 

Please leave donations in the Mission Corner.  

Hair Picks 
Stick Deodorant 

Bar Soap 
Flip Flops 

Flip Flops are on clearance at 
the Dollar Tree. 

Stick Deodorant 
Tooth Brush Covers 

Washcloths 
Dental Floss 
Toothpaste 

Please leave donations in Mission Corner of the Commons. 

The Flower Calendar is posted in the Narthex.  Please take 

a moment to sign up for dates that are important you. 

Flowers for November 25 are needed. Altar Flowers are 

not a budgeted item.  They are gifts to the church by those 

who graciously sign up. 

Donations can be made to FUMC or:  
SC Conference of the UMC 

SC Disaster Response 
4908 Colonial Drive 
Columbia, SC 29203  

 

Or donate digitally: 
www.umcsc.org/data/disasterresponsedonation.php 

South Carolina UMC Disaster Response Ministries needs 
volunteers of all ability levels to help us clean out homes that have 
been flooded by Hurricane Florence. 

Until this point, conditions have dictated that only specially 
trained Early Response Teams handle these duties. We now can 
welcome all volunteers of any skill level to join us in this 
important work. 

Whether you come as a team or on your own, we will put you to 
work. These homes require us to do “muck-out,” a term we use 
for removing all of the wet and damaged areas of a home. 
Typically, this includes removing drywall, flooring, furniture, 
carpet and more. Contact: 803-735-8771 

Invitation to Ladies of FUMC 
Please join  

the United Methodist Women 
for our  

Luncheon & World Thank Program  
on  

Thursday, November 8th at 11:30 a.m. 
in Fellowship Hall 

Julie Cox will be speaking about her 
mission experience in Hong Kong & Beijing 

For questions call Jan Gawith at 843-246-5764 

Birthdays This Week 

November 4:  Charles Lewis, Penny Davis 

November 5:  Peyton Davis 

November 8:  Randy Wood, Madison Ball, Beth Jordan 

Ted Boyd 

November 9:  Justin Powell 

November 10:  Catherine Hewitt 

Today, we observe with celebration All 

Saints Sunday. During Worship, the names 

of those First Church members who have 

passed away this year will be read aloud and 

a candle lit in their memory. We wish to give 

you the opportunity to light a candle in 

memory of a loved one you have lost this 

year or in the past. Tea light candles are placed along the Chancel 

Rail for you to come and light prior to the beginning of worship. 

Sunday, November 18 
Celebration Event 
Following Worship 
In the Fellowship Hall 

 

The meat will be provided.   
Please bring your favorite  
side dish(es) to share! 



First View  
This Fall we are offering an in-depth 

bible study…Becoming Disciples 

Through Bible Study.  The study will 

spend 12 weeks in the Old Testament. 

Participants will seek to have a better understanding of God’s 

Word and live that out in their daily lives. Please contact Rev. 

Kyle at kyle.randle@fumcconway.org for more information or 

Josh at josh.tietje@fumcconway.org. We meet on Wednesday 

evenings in Room 218 at 6:15.  Student books are $15 

 

UMYF FALL RETREAT 

NOVEMBER 9 - NOVEMBER 11  

Registration Packets are available in the Commons. Please contact 

Josh with any questions. Josh.tietje@fumcconway.org 

Registration Deadline:  Today Sunday, November 4 

Stewardship For The Week of October 28 

Operating 7,327.00 

Flood Relief 125.00 

Building Maintenance 730.00 

Building Fund 1.00 

Capital Campaign 2014 65.00 

Capital Campaign 2018 3,547.00 

Total 11,795.00 

Sunday School 133 

Worship 194 

Wonderful Wednesday 35 

Trunk or Treat 300+ 

 

 

Serving Next Sunday, November 11 

Altar Guild: Sallie Goldfinch, Anne Roof, Mary Ellen Scarborough 

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Ben Chanaca, Annie Cecil, Charley Levy 

Childrenôs Church:  Allison Daly 

Counting Committee:  Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Bus Duty:  David Jordan 

Trustee Duty:  Bill Schreiber and John Sawyer 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks, Dave Carey  

Ushers:  Carl Purvis (Chairman), Bill Foxworth, David Jordan, Tom 

Overby, Justin Powell, Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Mike 

Thomas, Bob Wiley 

Serving This Sunday, November 4 

Altar Guild: Sallie Goldfinch, Anne Roof, Mary Ellen Scarborough 

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Jonas  Randle, Cooper Thomas, Ross Fallaw 

Childrenôs Church:  William and Jill Nelson 

Counting Committee:  Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Bus Duty:  Mark Brooks 

Trustee Duty:  Bill Schreiber and John Sawyer 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks, Dave Carey  

Ushers:  Carl Purvis (Chairman), Bill Foxworth, David Jordan, Tom 

Overby, Justin Powell, Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Mike 

Thomas, Bob Wiley 

  WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY MENU 
Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Salad Bar,  

Rolls, and Dessert 
Serving begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

$5 per person / $15 per family 

Asbury Ringers Handbell Camp 
Saturday, November 10 / 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

Grades 2-3 
 

Voices in Bronze Handbell Camp 
Saturday, November 17 / 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Grades 4-6 

Bobbie Davis 
12/05/1933 - 03/02/2018 

 

Paul Grimm 
05/28/1930 - 10/20/2018 

 

Shirley Hardwick 
05/15/1945 - 02/10/2018 

 

Amy Lovell Jenkins 
10/12/1936 - 10/24/2018 

 

Irby Koon 
10/05/1948 - 12/01/2017 

 

Lois Sechriest 
08/24/1923 - 08/05/2018 

 

Lynn Stevens 
10/01/1959 - 04/07/2018 

 

Nancy Stiltner 
01/13/1945 - 05/13/2018 

 

Lois Vaught 
09/07/1924 - 02/12/2018 

Charge Conference  

Sunday, November 18  

6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary  

Thank you to all who have volunteered in 
the Pumpkin Patch this October. Your  
time serving in the patch, welcoming  
and assisting those buying pumpkins,  
unloading pumpkins and has been greatly 
appreciated. The patch has been a success 
and we couldn’t have done it without you.  
Once we have the final count, we will share 
the total! 
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